
 
FROM THE PRINCIPAL'S DESK 
 
What a fantastic school year!  It has flown by as we enter June. It has been my pleasure to work 
along side many parents, teachers and community members this year to make Prince of Wales a 
great place for our students! Next year, you will have a new Principal, Mr. Castellani. He was the 
Vice Principal two years ago at Prince of Wales and is very excited to return in September. I will be 
moving to Sir William Osler School in the west end, a new challenge. I would like to thank you for 
welcoming me into your community.  You are very lucky to have so many caring adults and active 
community members who advocate for children every day.  I wish you the best in 2018/19! 
 
Please double check our calendar as June is a busy month and we don’t want you to miss anything! 
Volunteer’s Appreciation Tea, Grade 8 Graduation, School Musical, Report Card date, etc., are 
listed there. 
 
Parents, just a reminder that if you need to go to the 2nd or 3rd floor, you will need to get a visitor’s 
sticker from the office. We need to know what adults are in our building at all times. This is a safety 
issue. We also cannot have parents waiting inside the building in the stairwells. Please help us as 
we work to keep our students safe! 
 
HOME & SCHOOL 
 
The next Home and School Meeting is scheduled for Monday, June, 11th at 9:15am in Room 129. Parents of 
POW News is the Facebook Page developed by School Council Members.  Check it our for updates. 

 
BEFORE & AFTER SCHOOL CARE IS COMING IN THE FALL 
 

A child care agency has been assigned to provide a before and after school program at Prince of 
Wales Public School beginning September 2018.  
  
The Child Care operator for your school will be Boys and Girls Clubs of Hamilton and they can be 
reached at 905 549 3600.  

  
If you completed the Before and After-School survey earlier this year, and you provided consent to 
release your information, we will be providing that information to the Boys and Girls Clubs of 
Hamilton so that they can contact you to complete your child’s registration.  

   
If you require information on the City of Hamilton’s child care subsidy program you can call 905-546
-4870 or check their website https://www.hamilton.ca/social-services/early-years-and-child-care-
services/applying-child-care-fee-subsidy . “ 
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